[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents & Carers,

World Book Day, Thursday 2nd March 2023

We are looking forward to having the children back in school next week and to celebrating World Book Day as a whole school on Thursday 2nd March.


Our focus for the day will be on enjoying books and we have a range of fun activities planned for every class.  Children will be working in mixed groups across classes and joining in with different learning experiences, with lots of opportunities to work together.  We will also have buddy classes spending time reading together and some mystery readers to identify.  

Our whole school reading challenge encourages children to think about unusual places they like to read and to capture pictures of some of these places - look out for more information on Twitter and Groupcall next week with details about how you can join in with this.

The attached flyer gives a summary of what World Book Day will look like at Tulliallan.

Children should come to school in normal uniform, unless it is their outdoor learning/PE day. We will spend much of the day exploring the new worlds and fun that books can open up for us.

The fun won't stop when the bell rings.  Children and an adult family member are invited to join us for a bedtime story (N-P3 5.10-5.55pm & P4-7 6.05-6.55pm).  If you haven't already booked a place at this, please email us if you would like to come along.  Remember, children can come along in their jammies!  
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